
Portland Public Schools
New Educator Orientation

Make-Up October
Welcome to Portland Public Schools!

We are excited to have you join PPS and
contribute to serving our students.
We would like to invite you to our

New Educator Orientation.

Who: All new to district educators who were unable to attend the August 2021
orientation day

When: October 8th from 8:00-3:30

What: Attendance is mandatory for all new hires who were unable to attend on August
20th. You will receive foundational PPS knowledge including: 

● Benefits and Contract Rights
● Best Practices for a Successful First Year
● What You Need to Know from the Office of Technology & Information

Services (OTIS)
● Portland Association of Teachers (PAT!怀
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